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 Fund Raising committee report…...Last Tuesday 
the Fund Raising committee met primarily to dis-
cuss the film night. It was agreed that next film 
will be held  
as a matinee 
where we will still 
have afternoon 
tea, auction, and a 
raffle. We need to 
encourage club 
members to buy 
tickets in Peoples 
choice. Thanks for 
your help 

What a Day…. 
It rained, the soil 
was rock hard, 
holes were  
Chiseled out, 
plants were  
positioned, holes 
watered and  
fertilised, finally 
students came to 
position the 
plants, remove 
the pots, and 
place the plants, 
get their hands 
dirty, and wa-
tered the plants. 

IT WAS A DAY TO CREATE 
A FRIENDSHIP GARDEN 

THE WORKERS LES, JAMES, 
ROS,GRAHAM, & JOHN 

EVERYONE PLANTING WITH 
THE CHILDREN FROM  
THE SCHOOL & PETER  
HARDY ON HIS KNEES 

HANDS USED  WITH CARE 

http://www.gehughes.com.au
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Coffee & Soup Roster….  Next “chefs”  on 
for the Soup night on 2nd July are Peter 
Dickinson and John Wittwer.  On 16th Ju-
ly the “Chefs” will be John Minchin & 
John Herbig. Our overall TOTAL is 
$$408.15 Thank You. 
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Peoples Choice Raffle….. Yes you can purchase tickets 
for the lottery. Type in People First Community 
Lottery, then Lobethal Harmony club, then Buy Tick-
ets and buy the quantity of tickets you would like. All 
the proceeds come to the Lobethal Harmony Club. 
Only 2people have bought tickets so far.   
Combined Rehearsal… To be held on Sunday 14th July 
with the Fleurier Choir at  St Columba’s church 1pm.. 
Travel down Cross Road over Unley Road to 3 Rose-
vear St Hawthorn. 

Next Meetings… Next week July 2nd Scholarship com-
mittee 6:30pm, July 9th Concert Planning 6:30pm, and 
then Executive later in July.  

LYSIANE FRANCHI 
PERFORMED SUPERBLY 

AT THE MURRAY BRIDGE 
CONCERT 

Attached article from SA Motor magazine features Alex…. 

Take time to read about the life Alex had to manage to 
receive his donor kidney. 
Music program for next Concert...Please arrange your 
music as listed so that when we have our rehearsal you 
are ready to practice. 
Possible concert…….Chris suggested at the last Fund 
Raising committee that we as a club should offer to the 
Valley of Praise to hold a concert there on Sunday Au-
gust 18th. The Valley of Praise has been contacted and 
they will contact us, Alex said he would be OK with 
holding this event. More details to come. 

Posters for Concert on Sunday 21st  
July…… Copies are available for you to 
take. The Posters are superbly de-
signed and provide all the details for 
us. We need to encourage people to 
come. Hand out slips are also  
available. 
Concert planning for 2025….. Possible 
places to hold concerts for 2025 are 
being  looked at, more details to come. 

Make sure your Music is in order. 
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